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​​January 22, 2013
Ms. Martha Sebring, Food Service Director

Gallatin County Schools

600 East Main Street

PO Box 147

Warsaw, Kentucky 41095

Dear Ms. Sebring:

On January 11, 2013, Larry Garriott, Ag Program Coordinator, KY Department of Agriculture, Division of Food Distribution, conducted a review of the USDA Food Program in your central office. A school review was also conducted at the following school:


Gallatin County High School
The scope of these reviews involved: an examination of all agreements and contracts, processing, knowledge of WBSCM, FFAVORS/DOD, training, local compliance reviews, receipt of donated foods, storage facilities and storage practices, and other records.

The results of these reviews are detailed in the enclosed reports.  You will note there were no discrepancies identified or further action needed at either of the review sites. Therefore, these reviews are considered closed.

We want to thank you and the food service staff for helping make these reviews a success.  If this office may be of further assistance to you, or if you should have any questions, please contact Larry Garriott at 502-573-0435 or Steve Castanis at 502-573-0433.

Sincerely,
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Steve Castanis, Branch Manager

Division of Food Distribution
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